
 

Sponsored Obstacle Day 

Next week we will be making 

obstacle courses for the children to 

run, jump and balance along. The 

children will be doing the course 

within their group times, and we will 

choose the days according to the 

weather. As always please ensure 

that your children’s footwear is 

suitable for outdoor play.  

Sponsor forms were put in book 

bags this week, and we are hoping 

to raise enough funds to buy an 

emergency defibrillator. Please 

collect any sponsorship money in 

and send it in by Friday 29th June. 

 

 

 

 

8th June 2018 

Photographs 

 

Please return any orders 

(complete with payment) for 

school photos by Friday 22nd 

June. 

 

Dates 

Friday 20th July – last 

day of school year 

Tuesday 4th 

September- nursery 

reopens for current N1 

children 

 

  
Father’s Day 

 

Next Friday you will 

see that the children 

are bringing an extra 

library book home. 

They have chosen 

this book to share 

with a special 

someone in their 

lives. At group times 

we have been talking 

about themes of love, 

kindness and respect, 

and selected some 

stories based on 

these themes.  

 

Please return the 

books to nursery 

next week. 

 

 

 

 
 

Book Club 

We’re running a Scholastic book club 

to earn free books for our school. We 

are sending the Book Club leaflets 

home so that you and your child can 

choose from the latest selection of 

books. Please place your order online 

at http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-

moor by Friday 15th June. 

Summer Trip for N2 children 

We have booked two days at Hall Hill 

Farm for our N2 children (leavers). 

The day for our 15 hour children (am 

or pm) is Wednesday 4th July. They will 

attend for the full day (9am – 3pm) 

and then nursery will be closed for 

them on Thursday 5th July.  

The day for our 30 hour children is 

Thursday 5th July. Session days and 

times will remain the same (8:45am- 

2:45pm Monday – Friday). 

Further details to follow. 

 

 

Visits to Langley Moor 

Primary School 

If your child’s visit sessions to 

Langley Moor Primary are 

within the time that they are 

usually at nursery our staff 

can, if you wish, take and/or 

collect them from their visit 

session. Please inform Mrs 

Simon the day before if you 

would like us to do this.  
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